
 

 

6 STREATLEY PLACE      APPLICATION NO.2014/7778/P 

  

OBJECTION   from  THE HEATH AND HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY  

  

We have been informed that many neighbours object to this application. 
  

We also wish to object for the following reasons. 
  

1)    The roof terrace will cause serious overlooking to the adjacent gardens and 
windows and should be omitted. 
 Sight screens to prevent over-looking should not be considered as they would add  
 height to the buliding. 
  

2)    In order to reduce over -shadowing the building should be only have 2 storeys, 
omitting the curious structure at 3rd floor  level.  
  

David Castle           


